
Georgia Southern University Georgia Southern University 

Georgia Southern Commons Georgia Southern Commons 

Newsroom University Communications and Marketing 

12-20-2007 

Newsroom Newsroom 

Georgia Southern University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Georgia Southern University, "Newsroom" (2007). Newsroom. 123. 
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom/123 

This news article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Communications and Marketing at 
Georgia Southern Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Newsroom by an authorized administrator of 
Georgia Southern Commons. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@georgiasouthern.edu. 

https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/com
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom?utm_source=digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu%2Fnewsroom%2F123&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom/123?utm_source=digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu%2Fnewsroom%2F123&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons@georgiasouthern.edu


University offices will close for holidays 
DECEMBER 20, 2007 

Georgia Southern University’s administrative and business offices will be closed for the holidays from 
Monday, Dec. 24, through Friday, Dec. 28. 

The offices will re-open on Monday, Dec. 31, and then close again for New Year’s Day on Tuesday, 
Jan. 1. 

The offices will resume their regular schedules on Wednesday, Jan. 2. 

Georgia Southern University, a Carnegie Doctoral/Research University, offers more than 120 degree 
programs serving nearly 17,000 students. Through eight colleges, the University offers bachelor’s, 
master’s and doctoral degree programs built on more than a century of academic achievement. The 
University, one of Georgia’s largest, is a top choice of Georgia’s HOPE scholars and is recognized for 
its student-centered approach to education. Visit: www.georgiasouthern.edu. 
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